
Lehi Junior High Parents/Guardians, 

 

As you come by the school to pick up or drop off your student here are the 

procedures that will help you do so in an efficient manner. For the safety of 

our students and for the sake of our community, we encourage the 

following: 

 Whenever possible please carpool. 

 Consider arriving earlier for student drop-off (7:40-7:50 am). 

 Consider arriving later for student pick-up (the bus lane is available 

after 3:00 pm). 

 Please encourage your walking students to use the crosswalks. 

 Please be aware of walking students as you drive. 

 Please follow painted lines, including not parking in drop-off zones 

and not blocking other traffic. 

 

Please be courteous to other drivers, students, and school personnel. 

 

The attachment shows traffic flow in drop-off zones. Also, you may find the 

current and updated bus information here: http://bus.alpinedistrict.org 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and consideration. We look forward to 

working with you to make this a great year. 

 

Lehi Junior High Administration 
 

http://bus.alpinedistrict.org/

